
May 25, 2021 

Good morning Bob 

While I appreciate that the proposed Mulock MUP which is being discussed at today's CoW is 

simply the start and further public input will be presented at a PIC I would like to provide my 

comments at this time with the hope that my concerns/questions could be addressed. 

I have looked at the feasibility study being presented today and specifically at the recommended 

alignment option 1.  

There are 2 spots where the proposed path makes little sense. 

At the west end of Mulock the path suddenly takes a turn from the north side of the road at 

Columbus Way forcing cyclists to cross Mulock and continue on the south side far the last leg. 

At the east end of Mulock just as the we are approaching Newmarket High the MUP suddenly 

detours to the south side of the road, only to return to the north side at Leslie. Why are cyclists 

being forced to continually cross busy Mulock Rd? 

Since it looks like about 85% of the proposed path is on the north side of Mulock, lets find a way 

to make it 100% and help keep cyclists safe. 

Paul Jolie 

 


